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Please support HB 2050. As you know, military veterans were called to service 

because of a personal need to support their country. In the case of Oregon 

Guardsmen, we support even closer to home, aiding our neighbors in times of crisis. 

The money isn’t enough to keep one in service 20+ years to earn a retirement. It’s 

the belief that we are serving a greater good.  

 

By supporting HB 2050, you are actively thanking military members for their 

commitment to service in a meaningful way, by allowing them to keep more of their 

hard earned, yet modest, retirement.  

 

Thank you.  


